
C ALL  F O R  A B S T R A C T S
The Cottage Health Research Institute is now accepting abstracts for the 2024 Collaborative Research Symposium.  

The Symposium will be held on Friday, April 19, 2024, at The Ritz-Carlton Bacara, Santa Barbara – 

 the premier oceanfront resort in Southern California. 

Share your innovative research with your colleagues, fellow researchers and community members.   

Work that introduces new ideas, concepts, research or understandings of the subject categories are encouraged.  

Abstracts will be accepted for a 10-minute oral presentation.

Abstracts are due by 11:59 p.m. on Sunday, February 18, 2024

ELIGIBILITY

An abstract may be submitted by  
graduate students*, postdoctoral fellows, residents,  
clinicians, physicians, and university faculty or staff.

*Abstracts will not be accepted from undergraduates

Staff from nonprofit organizations,  
hospitals or other government agencies  

are encouraged to apply.

Researchers from for-profit companies will be  
invited to apply. All others are ineligible. 

To download an Abstract Application, visit  
cottagehealth.org/research

For questions, please email CHRI@sbch.org

RESEARCH IN THE FOLLOWING AREAS IS ACCEPTED

Including but not limited to:

1.	 Age-Related Disease and Longevity

2.	 AI & Innovation

3.	 Clinical Care
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